23rd April 1998

TO ALL MEMBERS

Dear Sirs,

MILLENNIUM PROBLEM

In the Association’s circular earlier this month on this subject, reference was made to the
conferences being arranged by the International Group, to focus the attention of shipowners
onto the challenges of the Millennium Problem.

A brochure is now enclosed for the conferences which will be held in Singapore (9th June),
Hong Kong (11th June), London (15th June) and Miami (18th June).

All Members are urged to send a delegate to a conference. The Millennium Problem
represents a major threat to business continuity, and these conferences will provide
Members with the means to diagnose their own particular problem areas and determine
a practical approach to solving them.

If Members are unable to attend any of the conferences, the literature (including a set of PC
disks with information and diagnostic tools) is available from the organisers.

Please note that there is a typographical error on the brochure; the correct conference
website address is http://www.ibc-uk.com/Im1116

Yours faithfully,

A. BILBROUGH & CO. LTD.
(Managers)
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